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RETURNING TO SCHOOL AND VCE STUDENTS 

By now you will be aware of the staged plan for students returning to school.  

I want to reiterate the process for our Year 10 students undertaking VCE 
subjects, as they should attend their VCE classes, where practicable, at the 
University Campus from Tuesday 26th May. If this is not possible for your 
child/children, our teachers will make sure the work provided to students 
attending at school, is also provided to your child/children. 

Churchill Campus Year 10 students undertaking a VCE subject who are bus 
travellers, can catch their normal school bus to and from the University 
Campus for the day. They will participate in remote learning in the library or 
study hall when not attending on-site VCE classes. 

All other Year 10 students will continue with their remote learning program 
from home until they return to school on Tuesday 9th June. 

THE YEAR 10 TEAM 

Clancy Bennett Mary Corponi 

Sandra Flake Ian Hopkins 

Andy Leeson Rebecca Lynch 

WOOLWORTHS EGIFT CARDS (SWPBS INITIATIVE) 

Well done to the following students who were nominated by the 
Year 10 Team as having demonstrated amazing commitment 
and diligence to their studies during this time of remote 
learning and received a small token of appreciation in the form 
of a Woolworths eGift Voucher to keep the snack cupboard full 
for a couple more weeks! 
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CSEF  

Due to COVID-

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/Documents/about/programs/health/CSEF-Application-Form-2020.pdf



